
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                            

Upcoming dates for your diary: 

Monday 5th June – Start of term 6 

Thursday 8th June – Swimming lessons start for Snowy Owls 

Friday 30th June – Year 2 class assembly at 9.15am 

Monday 3rd July – TD Day – SCHOOL CLOSED TO ALL 
PUPILS 

Friday 7th July – Sports day for Reception – Year 2 

Wednesday 12th July at 2.30pm – Book look for parents 

 
House Point Cup Weekly Winners 

Avebury – 312 

Silbury – 320 

West Kennet – 325 

Stonehenge - 319 

Friday Celebration Assembly  

Congratulations to the following children who have 
dazzled us this week with their hard work and brilliant 
learning behaviours: 

Skylarks– Nelly- ‘For confident speaking in assembly.’ 

Kingfishers – Rose – ‘For amazing instruction writing.’ 

Tawny Owls – Bobby – ‘ For improving his spelling’ 

Snowy Owls – Brielle – ‘For always trying her best.’ 

Nursery places at Southbroom Infants for September 
2023 

Apply for your nursery place today! 

We have places available in our nursery for 2, 3 and 4 year 
olds. From September 2023, our nursery will be led by an 
experienced qualified teacher. If you or someone you know 
is interested in a place in our nursery and would like a tour 
with Mrs Morgan, our EYFS leader, please contact the 
school office on 01380 723184.  

  

Southbroom Values  

Our value for next term is appreciation.  

 

Congratulations to  

West Kennet who 

are this weeks 

winners.  

Our Southbroom attendance mascot! 

This week’s Top Dog winners are once again 
SNOWY OWLS!!  

Well done Reception! 

A huge WELL DONE to all of the children in Skylarks 
for their amazing performance in their class assembly 
this week. We are all so proud of you. Thank you to all 
the parents who came to support them.  

Reading at Southbroom 

We launched our reading challenge in assembly today. 
The children are keen to start reading at home to gain 
stamps on their bookmarks.  

Why not use the half term break to get a head start on 
our reading challenge before we return to school in term 
6.  

End of term 

We hope that you have a wonderful half term break. We 
look forward to welcoming you back to Southbroom on 
Monday 5th June at 8.50am. 

Year 2 leavers assembly 

Our year 2 pupils will be leaving us at the end of this 
academic year. As a school, we are incredibly proud 
of all of our pupils and the progress that they have 
made since joining us at Southbroom. To celebrate 
the Year 2’s time at Southbroom, they will be 
performing a leavers assembly on Friday 30th June 
at 9.15am. This performance will include singing 
and dancing. 

Let’s fill the hall with support for our year 2 pupils. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

  

Plea to our families 

We are developing our ‘Workshop Area’ in reception. 
We would welcome any of the following donations: 

• Card tubes (any size)  
• Egg boxes 
• Wool 
• Plastic bottle tops 
• Scraps of fabric  
• Different sized buttons 

Please take your donations to Mrs Morgan (Reception 
Class) 

 


